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“UPDATE INFORMATION ON THE WEB PAGE OF THE 

SUPERINTENDENCY OF COMPANIES, SECURITIES, AND INSURANCE” 

 

 
 

  

 

Dear Clients and Friends: 

On January 14, 2025, the Superintendency of Companies, Securities and Insurance issued 
Circular Office No. SCVS-INC-2025-00002236-OC, notifying the obligation to update the 
general information of all corporations, with special attention to email addresses for 
notifications and, if applicable, information regarding the members of your board. 

The update must be made online by accessing the legal representative's portal of the 
company and must be completed by January 28, 2025. 

We hope this information, which does not constitute advice as it is general in nature, is 
useful to you. If you have any specific concerns, we will be glad to assist you. 
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If you wish to unsubscribe from this type of information, please email us at: desuscribirme@legalecuador.com 
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